
City of San Marcos
Notice for Potential Quorum of the City Council

Chief Advisory Panel Meeting
Monday, December 21, 2020

6:00 PM
San Marcos Activity Center (Or virtual Option)

501 E. Hopkins
San Marcos, TX 78666

Notice of Potential Quorum:

Members of the City Council may be present for the Chief’s Advisory Panel 
Public Meeting. This meeting will be held at the Activity Center located at 
501 E. Hopkins, San Marcos. 

NOTE:  The meeting will be available for remote viewing through Zoom 
with the link available on the SMPD Facebook page and the Chief’s 
Advisory Panel web page the day of the meeting. 

Social distancing guidelines will be followed and masks are required for 
everyone attending the meeting. The San Marcos Activity center capacity is
limited to 44 people. Attendance for the meeting will be filled on a first 
come, first served basis.

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the aforementioned body but 
this notice is being posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act
since city business is being discussed.

No action can be taken by any of the aforementioned bodies during this 
meeting. 

POSTED December 16, 2020 at 2:00pm

Elizabeth Trevino
Interim Deputy City Clerk


